
	

	
 

The	fifth	grade	teachers	are	excited	to	once	again	serve	as	the	advisors	
for	the	Student	Council	for	Stough	Elementary	School.		Our	Student	
Council	is	a	group	of	student	leaders	who	work	to	make	our	school	and	
community	better	by	being	good	role	models,	building	school	spirit,	
working	across	grade	levels	to	make	decisions,	and	participating	in	
community	service	projects.		Students	in	3rd-5th	grade	may	apply	for	
positions	on	the	Student	Council.		Meetings	will	be	held	on	the	first	
Wednesday	of	each	month	at	8:00AM	in	Room	303.		This	is	the	ultimate	
chance	to	serve	Stough	and	build	citizenship	skills!		The	council	chooses	
the	activities	they	want	to	participate	in	during	the	year.		Past	projects	
have	included	a	hat/mitten	drive	for	Interact,	a	food	drive	for	Wake	
Relief,	a	field	trip	to	restock	the	food	pantry	at	Wake	Relief,	and	Stough	
Spirit	Weeks.		If	you	want	to	make	a	difference	in	your	school	and	your	
community,	then	this	is	the	club	for	you!	

 


